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At Lindex, we strongly believe that full transparency is key to have a positive impact in our supply chain, thus we are committed to the Transparency pledge. 
We are determined to continue our work to gain full insight so that we can share information about our supply chain to customers and other stakeholders while supporting worker´s rights.

